
                                                                                                      

Important notice regarding your Advantica Dental EFT payments  
and an opportunity to receive a $50 VISA gift card! 

December 19, 2016 

Dear Care1st & ONECare Dental Providers and Staff: 

In an effort to provide the best possible service, Advantica is changing its EFT vendor to 
RedCard Systems, effective February 1, 2017.  

An Advantica representative will contact your practice to schedule a time to provide step-by-step 
instructions and walk you through the enrollment process so you are enrolled on or before 
January 23, 2017.  

We are also providing the instructions for enrollment below.  

We have pre-authenticated your enrollment and assigned your practice an invitation code to 
simplify the process.   

Go to https://enroll.ach835.com  
ENTER YOUR INVITATION CODE: <XXXX> 

Instructions:  
1. Go to https://enroll.ach835.com 
2. Enter your invitation code and other requested fields on the initial screen. 
3. Follow the on-screen instructions to complete your enrollment. 
4. If you have any questions or need assistance, please contact an Advantica representative 

at (866) 354-2020, extension 7034 or 4931.  
 
Every practice that completes the enrollment on or before January 23, 2017, will receive a 
$50 VISA gift card, compliments of Advantica and Care1st.   

Thank you for your prompt attention to this transition. All of us at Advantica wish you a 
Happy Holiday season! 

 

Sincerely, 

Advantica Claims Department   

https://enroll.ach835.com/
https://enroll.ach835.com/

